
Haviland e-news letter 

Woojin Jung has been selected as one of twenty 2016 Human Rights Center Fellows from four University 
of California campuses.  Over the Summer, she partnered with Nari Gunjan (Women’s Voice) in Bihar 
State in India, whose mission is to empowers Dalit (the scheduled caste) girls and women through the 
medium of education. 

An excerpt from Woojin’s report on Human Rights Center’s blog can be found at 
http://hrc.berkeleylawblogs.org/  

 

Below is a July, 2016 news letter from Human Rights Center. 

 

  
 
 

 

 

News and Events | July 2016 

Human Rights Center Fellows fan out worldwide   
 

 

Our largest cohort 
of Human RightsCenter Fellows to 
date--20 students from UC Berkeley, 
UC Santa Cruz, UC San Diego, and 
UCLA--has hit the field. They are 

conducting research on the sexual 
exploitation of children in Brazil, 
developing a litigation guide to equip 
lawyers and advocates in India, 
investigating the needs of Syrian 
refugees in Greece, evaluating 
the efficacy of transnational policing 
in countries throughout Africa's 
Sahel, and so much more. Find 
dispatches from our fellows on 
the HRC Blog and learn more 
about all of the fellowship projects.   

 

  

 

Woojin Jung, a 2016 Human Rights Center Fellow and 
Ph.D. candidate in Social Welfare, works with a 
women's project in India. 

 


